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Hello everyone, 

 

COVID19 Update  

 

On Friday the government asked all schools across the country to close in order 

to keep us all safe from the coronavirus.  This was a sad time for many of us 

but we know we are doing the right thing to keep you and your family safe.  You 

can help do this by staying at home.  We don’t know how long we will be closed 

for, but it will be the Easter holidays soon and we may have more information 

about the Summer term then.   

 

While we are closed, we would like to keep in contact with you and are currently 

looking at different ways to make this happen.  We will let you know more details 

in the coming week. 

 

To help you with your learning, we are putting Home Learning Resources on line 

and these can be accessed through the school website. 

 

We are all thinking of you and your family and hope that you are all well and 

safe.  

 

We are here to help so if you have any questions or ideas please ask your 

parent/carer to email us and we will get back to you, 

 
secretary@birchhillprimaryschool.co.uk 

 

Best wishes  

 
Mr Dillon and the staff at Birch Hill Primary School 
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